_ MINUTES
. CONTINUED MEETING OF
BROOKINGS COMMON COUNCIL
JANUARY 19, 1971

The continued meeting of the Common Council was held in
the Council Chambers of the City Hall on the above date. The
meeting was called to order at 8:00 p.m. by Mayor Lester R.

Williams.

Members present were Councilwoman Wilma Kemp and

Councilmen Bill Higham and Rush Long.

LEGISLATIVE ACTION

1.

5

MATOT-0OXFORD-CEDAR STREET SANITARY SEWER

No action was taken on awarding the bid., This
project is being held in abeyance,

GRADING PROJECT OF CYPRESS, MAPLE, PORTION OF
CEDAR & OXFORD

This project is being held in abeyance for the
probability of readvertising.

CO0S=CURRY COUNCIL OF GOVERNMENTS

The two selected representatives for the City of
Brookings are Mayor L. R. Williams and Council-
woman Wilma Kemp.

APPOINTMENT OF PLANNING COMMISSION MEMBER

MOTION was made by Councilman Higham, seconded by
Councilman Long, and carried unanimously that
Gladys Kanick be appointed as a member of the
Planning Commission to replace the vacated term
of Rush Long. This term expires April 21, 1973.

OREGON STATE HIGHWAY DIVISION

Each year the State Highway Division administers a
$250,000 fund which is allocated in the amount of
$25,000 each to qualifying cities under 5,000 popu-
lation for the construction of street or streets,
not a part of the state highway system, which are
receiving excessive wear through increases in popu-
lation in the area or heavy and unusual traffic.

MOTION was made by Councilwoman Kemp, seconded by
Councilman Long and carried unanimously that the
City Recorder write to State Highway Division re-
questing an application for the above described
allocation,
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PUBLIC HEARINGS

1.

GENERAL - Mr. Dan Lewis requested that a yield the
right-of-way sign be installed on Azaléa Park Road
by -Pacific Avenue. The City had installed a stop
sign but it proved to be unsatisfactory and was
removed. Mr. Elmer Lee, Superintendent of Public
Works, will discuss this problem with Mr. Bud Cross,
Chief of Police, for the feasibility of this request.

Tanbark Sewer Interceptor & Sewer Lift Station.

It was reported that there were 75.9% remonstrances
against this Assessment District. As for now this
project has been defeated.

OTHER MATTERS

Mrs. Mary J. Brimm remarked that it was so nice to
see so many people in the audience, and if more
people would attend the meetings and all work
together we could have a much nicer city.

ADJOURNMENT

ATTEST:

’79244 M&/ . ,dju%e’&%l/é,ﬂ ./

CORDER~-TREASURER

MOTION was made by Councilman Higham, seconded by
Councilman Long and carried that the meeting be
adjourned. The meeting then adjourned at 8:45 p.m.

MAYOR




